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To whom it may concern,

I have been an active snowmobiler my whole life. I started at the age of 13 and am now 52 years old. I travel to

ride in Montana, Idaho and Wyoming. My riding party spends thousands of dollars yearly on lodging, food, fuel,

etc. I feel we bring income into the economy for many. The Great Burn is a place that I have ventured into from

an early age. Shutting the use off to snowmobilers is unjust and CRAPPY! Over my many years of snowmobiling

I have had many encounters with wildlife. Just this year on a trip into Hoodoo Pass, my group got to watch a pine

martin chasing a rabbit. The 2 crossed through our group 3 times while we sat quietly and watched to see the

outcome. Neither animal was scared or deterred by our group. We can interact with wildlife and do them no

harm. 
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